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Newsletter No: 28                                                            10th May 2019  

Midsomer Norton Primary School  
Head teacher: Mr Alun Randell 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Very short newsletter this week. 
 
 
Sports 
It's been another busy week of sport this week! Some of our Year 5/6s took part in a 
lacrosse tournament in Bath on Wednesday. As a completely new team to the sport, 
there were lots of rules to learn (and the rain didn't help) but they all gave 100% and 
should be proud of how they competed against much more experienced teams. 
 
On Tuesday, our Year 4s had their first taste of football action for the school, where 
they did amazingly well to win all four of their group matches, against Peasedown, St 
Benedicts, Paulton and St Nicholas. However, they eventually got knocked out in the 
semi-finals, but left with their heads held high.  
Well done to all our children who represented their school this week, as well as all the 
children who have taken part in their first sporting club after-school!  

 
Key stage 1 and 2 
Year 2 & Year 6 SATS – Next week our Year 6 pupils sit their SATS tests. Year 2 
completed the first part of their SATS this week. The children are working incredibly 
hard and we thank them, their parents and staff for such a positive approach. The SATS 
test assesses some areas of school life but not all. Our aim at Midsomer Norton Primary 
is to offer a broad and balanced curriculum with a strong enrichment and club offer. 
Our thanks to go to all our families for their support and of course our incredibly 
hardworking staff. 
 
Nursery 
Parents can apply now for September funding, if their child has turned 2 (2 year old 
funding) or 3 (universal 15 hour and 30 hour funding) this term, the cut off date to apply 
before is the 31st August!  
You just need to follow the instructions on the link below.  
 
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ 
 
 
 
Have a lovely long weekend 
 
Alun Randell 
Head teacher 
 

   
We offer breakfast and after school 
care on School premises.  Please sign 
up on ParentPay or pop into the 
office to find out more. 
 
Please book school dinners on 
ParentPay, they need to be booked 
48 hours in advance 
 
Online Book Shop  
Visit our scholastic book shop to but 
books to shop and the school receives 
25p for every £1 spent! All funds 
raised will be spent on books for our 
library 

 
 

 
 

 
Healthy packed lunches 
Please ensure that your child’s 
lunchbox is healthy and does not 
include items that contain nuts. Also 
Nursery snacks should not contain 
biscuits, cakes or chocolate. No fizzy 
drinks are allowed in school. Drinks 
bottles that children have in the 
class should only contain water. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

www.midsomernortonprimary.co.uk  

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/midsomer-norton
http://www.midsomernortonprimary.co.uk/
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Head Teacher Awards  

Aicha     Libby    Ethan    James 

Callum    Phoebe    Harvey    Ella  

Jack    Charlie  

 

 Gold Awards  

For demonstrating exemplary behaviour… 

Ronnie    Freddie    Phoebe    Rosie  

Oliver    Samuela    Aaron    Esther  

Calum    Mika    Callum  

 Birthdays  

Charlie     Oliver    Erica  

 

 

Attendance Champions of the week 
 

 1st Pluto  99.1% 

2nd  Earth 97.8% 

3rd  Jupiter        97.7% 

 
 
 
 

 

News 
 

   
Don’t forget that you can catch 
up with what’s going on in school 
on our twitter feed: 
https://twitter.com/MSNPrimary 
 
 
 

 
Like us on our Facebook page! Search 
for Midsomer Norton Primary School and 
Nursery 
 
All letters are uploaded to the school 
website. 

 

 
 
Mon 13th-Thur 16th May Year 6 
SATS 
Fri 24th May Term 5 Ends 
Mon 3rd June Term 6 Begins 
Tues 4th June Class and Year 6 
photos 
Thurs 13th June Sports Day 
Thurs 27th June Reserve Sports 
Day  

    

https://twitter.com/MSNPrimary

